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What’s on at Truscott St 

Wednesday 1 November 

Friday 3 November 

 

 

Monday 6 November 

Thursday 9 November 

Friday 10 November 

 

 

Friday 17 November 

 

 

Monday 20 November 

Wednesday 22 November 

Thursday 23 November 

Friday 24 November       

 

 

7.00pm P&C meeting 

Homelink Week 1 

Assembly: KT 

PSSA Round 12 

Years 3&4 excursion to Botany Bay 

Mufti Day — SRC fundraising for Stewart House 

Homelink Week 2 

Assembly:  Banners 

PSSA Round 13 

Homelink Week 3 

Assembly: 3N 

PSSA wet weather round 

Years 1&2 Excursion to Sydney Observatory 

2018 School Captain s’ speeches 

Mufti Day for Carols Night 

Homelink Week 4 

Assembly: Band 

PSSA Semi - finals 



  Dear Parents and Carers 

Ryde Schools Spectacular 

Congratulations to our wonderful students and their dedicated teachers on a magnificent performance 

at the Opera House on Thursday evening. Our choir, under the tutelage of Mrs Nairn, sounded superb as 

they performed as part of the mass choir. Our dance group did Mrs Shannon and Miss Bishop proud as 

they performed a beautiful piece based on Moana. I’m sure it is no exaggeration to say that the sell-out 

audience  was extremely impressed with the talent on show.  

 

Homelink 

Our 2018 kindergarten students will arrive on Friday morning for the first of their Homelink visits. They 

will meet their fellow students as well as take part in a variety of activities with their buddies.  Our new 

parents will have the opportunity to learn a little more about our school with presentations from a  

variety of speakers. Our thanks to Miss Bishop and Mrs Shannon for organising such an informative and 

worthwhile program. 

 

Applications for selective high school placement for Year 7 in 2019 

Applications for placement in Year 7 in selective high schools in 2019 are now open and close on  

13 November 2017. Parents  of Year 5 students who wish their children to be considered for placement 

in Year 7 at a selective high school in 2019 may now apply online.  Late applications will not be accepted. 

Application information can be downloaded from the High Performing Students Unit website at  

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7  

Parents without internet access or who cannot use a computer can apply at a public library or contact 

the school for assistance. Parents with disabilities that preclude the use of a computer are asked  to  

contact the High Performing Students Unit for assistance. 

 

Enrolments 2018 

To facilitate school organisation for 2018  could you please inform the school office if your child will not 

be returning to Truscott Street next year. This excludes Year 6 students.  

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 

 

       Kindergarten Science lessons are such fun with Mrs Glendinning! 
 

 



  
  Truscott Street Achievers 

Congratulations to the following students who received the following awards last week. 

 

 

PSSA 

No PSSA games  last Friday   

PSSA  Round  12  Friday  3 November 

Newcombe Ball & Volleyball  v  Ryde East at Bill Mitchell Park 

Softball & Teeball  v  Putney at  Magdala Park 

 

Training  Teeball  & Softball   Thu  8.30am -  9.15am  

  Newcombe Ball & Volleyball  Fri  8.15am -  9.00am 

 

 

 

 

From The Office 
Notes to be returned 

 35 Year 6 Farewell - Year 5 - $25  Year 6 - $10 

 37 Luna Park Years 5&6 - $43 

   5 Sports In Schools Years 3&4 & S/U 

   4 Sydney Observatory - Years 1&2  - $30 

   2 Botany Bay excursion  - Years 3&4 - $30 

123 2018 Swimming Carnival for current Years 2 – 5 

Pam Jurd 

Administration Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Patrick W      

Year 4 

Jacob LC      

Year 4 

Noa M           

Year 5 

Lucas D         

KT 

Saad A           

Year 2 

Gaby C         

Year 1 

Kiara J            

Year 3 

Harry W       

KW 

Dylan L          

Year 6 

Horatio M    

Year 4 

Truscotts Truscotts 

Phoebe BMcF  

Year 6 

Annabelle D   

Year 1 

Soumya S      

Year 2 

Jasmine C    

Year 6 

Jessica G      

Year 5 

Nicholas L    

Year 1 

Jayden S      

Year 1 

Sophia K      

KT 

Post Homes 

Soumya S         Year 2 

Jasper B            Year 6 

Jasmine C          Year 6 

Lucas D              KT 

Gaby C                Year 1 

Annabelle D       Year 1 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P&C News 
The P&C meeting will be held this Wednesday at 7pm in the staff room. Please join us, it is an  

excellent opportunity to hear more about what is going on at the school. 

Thank you for taking the time to complete the uniform survey. The survey is still open to those who have not 

completed it. Link to Survey:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HW685JQ 

Greg Monahan 

P&C President 

 

Canteen News 
We are short of helpers for Thursdays - please drop me an email if you can help 

at truscottcanteen@hotmail.com 

Our helpers for this week are: 

Wednesday - (to be filled)     Thursday - (to be filled) & Selina D      Friday - Katrina C 

Chanelle  

 

Uniform Shop  
The uniform shop will be closed this Friday November 3 due to Homelink. Remember you can always place 

an order via Flexischools.  

Veronica  

Uniform Shop Convenor 

 

Carols Night—Save The Date 
This year TSPS Carols Night will be held on Thursday 7th December.  It is a wonderful evening for the school 

community to come together and celebrate the end of a busy year.  It is also the only fundraiser for the 

school band.  As usual there will be performances by Dance Group, Choir, Guitar Group, Percussion Groups,  

K-2 and 3-6 songs. ALL children from the school will be involved in at least one performance. We really need 

helpers to make this night a success, if anyone would like to help serve food at the sausage sizzle or sell 

drinks on the night – even for 20mins please contact Amanda Thomas 0423 767 410 or  

athomasmail@optusnet.com.au   If you would like to be part of the organising team we always need more 

help and you don’t have to be involved in band, any help is appreciated.  We are not collecting donations for 

the raffle this year as we know how much the school community has already given to the Fete, but we’re still 

having a raffle with items not sold during the Fete as some people have offered donations. We will be  

holding a Mufti Day in week 7 just for fun as we head into the silly season! 

Amanda Thomas 

Coordinator 

 

 

 

Monday   Student Banking 

Wednesday   Canteen open 

Thursday    Canteen open 

Friday    Canteen open 

    Uniform Shop open 8.30am—9.15am 

    11.30am school assembly 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HW685JQ
mailto:truscottcanteen@hotmail.com


  Make sure you keep up to date with all that is going on at 

Truscott Street with Skoolbag App. 

Jill Taylor 

Administration Office 
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